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3 OUTREACH

The College is aware of the situation that
Kashmiri students are facing due to lack of
communication with their families. In this
difficult hour, the College extends every
possible reassurance to our dear girls from
Kashmir that they are safe and comfortable in

the College.

I appeal to the entire College community to
extend support and strength to our Kashmiri
students, so that they do not face any difficulty
or hardship. .
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Prof. Babli Moitra Saraf
Principal



